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DECR chairman meets with Russian ambassador
to Romania

On July 13, 2016, Metropolitan Hilarion, head of the Moscow Patriarchate’s department for external
church relations (DECR), met with the new Russian Ambassador to Romania V. I. Kuznetsov.
Participating in the meeting was Archpriest Igor Yakimchuk, DECR secretary for inter-Orthodox
relations.

In the course of a warm and cordial meeting, the sides discussed matters of mutual concern.
Metropolitan Hilarion wished Mr. Kuznetsov success in his work in the new field.

 DECR Communication Service

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/49345/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

